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MEET THE CANDIDATES FOR THE 
KURRAJONG ELECTORATE 

 

PUBLIC FORUM 27 September 2016 
7.00 pm Eastlake Football Club 

3 Oxley Street, Griffith 2603 
 

Never before have there been so many issues confronting residents 
of inner south Canberra. Planning, transport, parking, heritage, public 
housing, rates, transparency in government, the list goes on. 
 
On 15 October, we will be electing 5 members to represent us in the 
ACT Assembly in the new electorate of Kurrajong.  Make sure you 
know where they stand on the issues that matter to you. 
 
Come to the Forum.  Listen to their vision for our suburbs and question 
them closely to see whether your priorities are their priorities.  
 

 

 

 
This meeting sponsored by the ISCCC is open to the public. 

Please show this to others who may have an interest 

 
For further information please visit www.isccc.org.au 

The ISCCC is the peak body for residents groups in the Inner South. 
 

 

http://www.isccc.org.au/

